
From: janeyemail  
Sent: 10 September 2021 11:05 
To: Planning 
Subject: Intended Works at 14 Greenaway Gardens NW3 

 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
We live at 12 Greenaway Gardens and have received a letter of notification of intended works to trees 
in a conservation area. 
 
We have tried to access the application online, but the service is unavailable. 
 
As owners and occupiers of No.12, we are concerned by the nature of the works being proposed to 
the trees in the garden, part of which backs onto and overlooks our garden. 
 
By way of background, there is a part of the garden of No.14 which overlooks our garden as the 
height of the ground of  that part of 14 is much higher than our garden.  
 
If any trees in that part of the garden, which affect us, are felled to ground level, we will not only lose 
the beauty of the greenery of our area, but just as importantly, we will lose the privacy the trees afford 
us between the two gardens.  This is especially pertinent in this situation, as the ground of number 14 
is much higher than ours and overlooks our garden. The occupiers of house 14 will therefore be able 
to easily look into our garden, and similarly, we will be able to see them standing in their garden. 
 
We will be happy to submit photographic evidence or provide access to you.  
 
Jane Howard-Yam 

 

 


